
 

Tuesday 18th March 2025 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

To celebrate the learning of our wonderful topics, we will be holding a Topic Dress Up Day at the 
end of the Spring term. This will take place on Thursday 3rd  April 2025. 

Children can dress up as anything to do with their topic/theme (even the colours of their topic)!                  
As always please do not buy anything specially for this event.  

The topics for Spring Term are: 

Pre-School, Nursery and Reception: Roots and Shoots  

Year 1:  Taking Flight 

Year 2: London’s Burning 

Year 3:  Word War II (Battles in Brixton) 

Year 4:  Paddington Bear 

Year 5:  Microsociety 

Year 6:  Route 66 

If you have any questions or need ideas for outfits, then please discuss this with your child’s class 
teacher.  

Thank you for all your support this term. We are looking forward to seeing the children’s incredible 
outfits!  

Yours sincerely, 

Ms. Z. McIntosh 
Head of School 
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